April 29, 1955

Kinsey Robinson, President
Washington Water Power Company
Spckane, Weshingten

Dear Kinsey:

I am enclosing a copy of a letter I received today from Semator
Dworshak and a copy of Major Gemeral S, D. Sturgis' testimony
before the Appropriations Subcommittee.

On the last two pages, or rather the last half of his testimony,
mention is made of our Pruces Eddy Project. It appears to me
that General Sturgis might be a2 little presumptious in saying
that the power companies are not interested. The last word I
had on this project was that a bill would be introduced real
soon for authorization for partnership permitting the Depertment
of Interior to work out the partnership features and giving them
a year and one-half to do so.

Sincerely,

A, B, Curtis, Mayor
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